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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Evening, 

Following the news that two housing sites have been proposed for unsuitable land in
Theale, I would like to register my objection to such a plan.

Ref: 
40 houses on Whitehart Meadow
60 homes on the site of the old sewage works, off Blossom Lane

The land is a greenspace, and a wet area for most of the year. There is not enough
infrastructure to handle this plan alongside the housing plans at the end of Theale
(Lakeside).

Regards

Oliver Bush




